
 
 

LIVONIA PUBLIC SCHOOLS 
BOARD OF EDUCATION MEETING 

September 26, 2022 
 
 
 
TOPIC: Approval of Bid Results for Fiber Lunch Trays 
 
 
RECOMMENDATION: 
 
Move that the Board of Education of the Livonia Public Schools School District approve 
the purchase of Fiber Lunch Trays from MMAS Solutions, Livonia, Michigan in the 
amount of $35,850.00.   
 
 
RATIONALE: 
 
Lunch trays are a necessary item required for all our school meals. This purchase will fulfill 
this required item. 
 
 
BUDGETARY INFORMATION: 
 
Food Service Fund  
 
 
RESOURCE PERSONNEL: 
 
Phillip Francis, Assistant Superintendent of District Services 
 
 
EXHIBITS:  
 
Attachments 
 
 


